
General COVID information
What to do if your child develops symptoms of COVID 19
If your child develops symptoms of COVID-19 they should remain at home. Arrange for a COVID test via
https://www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-test or by calling NHS 119 and inform the school.

If their test is negative and they can return to school when they are well.
If their test is positive they will need to self-isolate for 10 days from the date when your symptoms start. All your
household members must self-isolate for 10 days.
The date of symptom onset is day zero.

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-
households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection.

Symptoms
The symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) are:
• recent onset of new continuous cough or
• high temperature or
• a loss of, or change in, normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia).

There are things you can do to reduce the risk of getting COVID-19:
● wash your hands with soap and water often – do this for at least 20 seconds
● use hand sanitiser gel if soap and water are not available
● wash your hands as soon as you get home
● cover your mouth and nose with a tissue or your sleeve (not your hands) when you cough or sneeze
● put used tissues in the bin immediately and wash your hands afterwards
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Covid-19 Update
A huge thank you to all of our parents and children for your patience and
understanding this week as we had our first case positive case in school which
resulted in bubble closures.  We are really sad not to have kept our ‘clean sheet’
after over a year without bubble disruption, but it’s very clear that the virus is
still in and around the Bury area at the moment - we are aware that a number of
other local schools have been similarly affected in recent days.  I know you will
join us though in sending all of our very best wishes to the staff member affected and will wish them a very speedy
recovery. Remote provision is in place on Google Classroom for any bubbles learning from home and this will also be
provided for individual children in other year groups who need to self-isolate.

Given that we have seen a rise in cases locally this week, it is more important than every for our whole school
community to remain vigilant regarding symptoms and self-isolating where necessary.  It’s also important to
remember the usual social distancing guidance and national restrictions in place across the country at the moment.

The staff team continue to undertake twice weekly rapid Covid tests and this has proved helpful this week in ensuring
a case was picked up very quickly in school.  We would encourage all families to consider using the freely available
lateral flow rapid tests for all members of the household.  A link to further guidance on obtaining these tests can
be found here:

https://www.gov.uk/find-covid-19-lateral-flow-test-site




